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Unofficial translation

CHAIRMAN OF THE VERKHOVNA RADA OF UKRAINE

Kyiv, 17 October 2006

Dear Colleague,

I have an honor to inform you that parliamentary hearings “Present State and
Urgent Tasks in Preventing Gender Violations” will be held in the Verkhovna

Rada of Ukraine on 21 November 2006.

In this connection I invite the delegation of the Parliament of your country to take

part in the above event.

s/

Oleksandr MOROZ

H.E. Mr. Christian Mejdahl
Speaker of the Folketing

Copenhagen
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EMBASSY OF UKRAINE
COPENHAGEN

Ne 61218/22-013-908

Enclosure.

Royal Danish Ministry

The Embassy of Ukraine to the Kingdom of Denmark presents its
compliments to the Royal Danish Ministry of Foreign Affairs and has
the honour to enclose herewith a copy and unofficial translation of the
letter by H.E. Mr. Oleksandr MOROZ, Chairman of The Verkhovna
Rada of Ukraine, to H.E. Mr. Christian MEJDAHL, Speaker of the
Folketing of the Kingdom of Denmark, containing an invitation to the
delegation of the Folketing to participate in the parliamentary hearings
“Present State and Urgent Tasks in Preventing Gender Violations” to be
held in the Verkhovna Rada (Parliament) of Ukraine on November 21,
2006.

The Embassy of Ukraine would appreciate if the above letter
could be forwarded to the high addressee.

The Embassy avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Royal Danish Ministry of Foreign Affairs the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Copenhagen, 23 October 2006

of Foreign Affairs

Copenhagen




